
Council President Brendmoen, 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting today so I hope I can answer all of your questions in an email. As you 
know, unclassified positions in City service are required to be an ordinance. The creation of this 
position/classification was the result of a job study conducted in the City Attorney’s Office by Human 
Resources. Human Resources determined a Lead position was needed in the work unit to support the 
level and amount of work related to Victims, Witnesses, and outreach. This position in the unclassified 
service is consistent with other roles in the Attorney’s Office. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Thank you, Liz 
 

 

Liz Staberg 
Human Resources Manager 
Pronouns: she/her 

Office of Human Resources 
200 City Hall Annex 

25 W. Fourth St. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-6534 
liz.staberg@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 
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